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the world, but establishes normative standards, identifying ideal conditions.
Science, he claims, is a system of beliefs to which we are committed. To grasp the
beliefs underlying economics, he breaks out of the field's confines with a tour de
force exploration of economic thinking, broadly defined, over the millennia. He
ranges from the epic of Gilgamesh and the Old Testament to the emergence of
Christianity, from Descartes and Adam Smith to the consumerism in Fight Club.
Throughout, he asks searching meta-economic questions: What is the meaning and the
point of economics? Can we do ethically all that we can do technically? Does it
pay to be good? Placing the wisdom of philosophers and poets over strict
mathematical models of human behavior, Sedlacek's groundbreaking work promises to
change the way we calculate economic value.
Economics Explained Robert L. Heilbroner 1998-05-05 Explains the basic concepts of
economics, describes how our economy runs, and discusses big business and
international economics
The Worldly Philosophers Robert L. Heilbroner 1961
Equality and Efficiency Arthur M. Okun 2015-04-30 Originally published in 1975,
Equality and Efficiency: The Big Tradeoff is a very personal work from one of the
most important macroeconomists of the last hundred years. And this new edition
includes "Further Thoughts on Equality and Efficiency," a paper published by the
author two years later. In classrooms Arthur M. Okun may be best remembered for
Okun's Law, but his lasting legacy is the respect and admiration he earned from
economists, practitioners, and policymakers. Equality and Efficiency is the
perfect embodiment of that legacy, valued both by professional economists and
those readers with a keen interest in social policy. To his fellow economists,
Okun presents messages, in the form of additional comments and select citations,
in his footnotes. To all readers, Okun presents an engaging dual theme: the market
needs a place, and the market needs to be kept in its place. As Okun puts it:
Institutions in a capitalist democracy prod us to get ahead of our neighbors
economically after telling us to stay in line socially. This double standard
professes and pursues an egalitarian political and social system while
simultaneously generating gaping disparities in economic well-being. Today, Okun's
dual theme feels incredibly prescient as we grapple with the hot-button topic of
income inequality. In his foreword, Lawrence H. Summers declares: On what one
might think of as questions of "economic philosophy," I doubt that Okun has been
improved on in the subsequent interval. His discussion of how societies rely on
rights as well as markets should be required reading for all young economists who
are enamored with market solutions to all problems. With a new foreword by
Lawrence H. Summers
Knowledge and the Wealth of Nations: A Story of Economic Discovery David Warsh
2007-05-17 "What The Double Helix did for biology, David Warsh's Knowledge and the
Wealth of Nations does for economics." —Boston Globe A stimulating and inviting
tour of modern economics centered on the story of one of its most important
breakthroughs. In 1980, the twenty-four-year-old graduate student Paul Romer
tackled one of the oldest puzzles in economics. Eight years later he solved it.
This book tells the story of what has come to be called the new growth theory: the
paradox identified by Adam Smith more than two hundred years earlier, its
disappearance and occasional resurfacing in the nineteenth century, the
development of new technical tools in the twentieth century, and finally the
student who could see further than his teachers. Fascinating in its own right, new
growth theory helps to explain dominant first-mover firms like IBM or Microsoft,
underscores the value of intellectual property, and provides essential advice to
those concerned with the expansion of the economy. Like James Gleick's Chaos or
Brian Greene's The Elegant Universe, this revealing book takes us to the
frontlines of scientific research; not since Robert Heilbroner's classic work The
Worldly Philosophers have we had as attractive a glimpse of the essential science
of economics.
The Evolution of Economic Ideas Phyllis Deane 1978-10-05 An introduction to the
history of economics for undergraduate students. Puts some of the current
theoretical controversies into long-term perspective by tracing their historical
antecedents and parallels.
A Companion to the History of Economic Thought Warren J. Samuels 2008-04-15
Assembling contributions from top thinkers in the field, thiscompanion offers a
comprehensive and sophisticated exploration ofthe history of economic thought. The
volume has a threefold focus:the history of economic thought, the history of
economics as adiscipline, and the historiography of economic thought. Provides
sophisticated introductions to a vast array oftopics. Focuses on a unique range of
topics, including the history ofeconomic thought, the history of the discipline of
economics, andthe historiography of economic thought.
The Cult of the Market Lee Boldeman 2007-10-01 "'The Cult of the Market: Economic
Fundamentalism and its Discontents' disputes the practical value of the shallow,
all-encompassing, dogmatic, economic fundamentalism espoused by policy elites in
recent public policy debates, along with their gross simplifications and sacred
rules. Economics cannot provide a convincing overarching theory of government
action or of social action more generally. Furthermore, mainstream economics fails
to get to grips with the economic system as it actually operates. It advocates a
more overtly experimental, eclectic and pragmatic approach to policy development
which takes more seriously the complex, interdependent, evolving nature of society
and the economy. Importantly, it is an outlook that recognises the pervasive
influence of asymmetries of wealth, power and information on bargaining power and
prospects throughout society. The book advocates a major reform of the teaching of
economics"--Provided by publisher.
The Commanding Heights Daniel Yergin 2008-12-26 The most powerful force in the
world economy today is the redefinition of the relationship between state and
marketplace - a process that goes by the name of privatization though this term is
inadequate to express its far-reaching changes. We are moving from an era in which
governments sought to seize and control the 'commanding heights' of the economy to
an era in which the idea of free markets is capturing the commanding heights of
world economic thinking. Basic views of how society ought to be organized are
undergoing rapid change, trillions of dollars are changing hands and so is
fundamental political power. Great new wealth is being created - as are huge
opportunities and huge risks. Taking a worldwide perspective, including Britain,
where the process began with Mrs Thatcher, Europe and the former USSR, China,
Latin America and the US, THE COMMANDING HEIGHTS shows how a revolution in ideas
is transforming the world economy - why it is happening, how it can go wrong and
what it will mean for the global economy going into the twenty-first century.
Grand Pursuit Sylvia Nasar 2011 Traces how the works of Charles Dickens and Henry
Mayhew reflected the poor majority in mid-nineteenth-century London, citing the

The Economic Problem Robert L. Heilbroner 1970
An Inquiry Into the Human Prospect Robert L. Heilbroner 1974
Money and Government Robert Skidelsky 2018-11-13 A critical examination of
economics' past and future, and how it needs to change, by one of the most eminent
political economists of our time The dominant view in economics is that money and
government should play only minor roles in economic life. Economic outcomes, it is
claimed, are best left to the "invisible hand" of the market. Yet these claims
remain staunchly unsettled. The view taken in this important new book is that the
omnipresence of uncertainty makes money and government essential features of any
market economy. Since Adam Smith, classical economics has espoused nonintervention in markets. The Great Depression brought Keynesian economics to the
fore; but stagflation in the 1970s brought a return to small-state orthodoxy. The
2008 global financial crash should have brought a reevaluation of that stance;
instead the response has been punishing austerity and anemic recovery. This book
aims to reintroduce Keynes’s central insights to a new generation of economists,
and embolden them to return money and government to the starring roles in the
economic drama that they deserve.
Behind the Veil of Economics: Essays in the Worldly Philosophy Robert L.
Heilbroner 1988 Explores the "regime-like" character of capitalism, the meaning of
work and economic value, and the manner in which social visions affect economic
analysis
Free Men and Free Markets Robert Theobald 1965
The Essential Adam Smith Adam Smith 1987-03-17 Few writings are more often cited
as a cornerstone of modern economic thought than those of Adam Smith. Few are less
read. The sheer strength of his great work, The Wealth of Nations, discourages
many from attempting to explore its rich and lucid arguments. In this brilliantly
crafted volume, one of the most eminent economists of our day provides a generous
selection from the entire body of Smith's work, ranging from his fascinating
psychological observations on human nature to his famous treatise on what Smith
called a "society of natural liberty," The Wealth of Nations. Among the works
represented in this volume in addition to The Wealth of Nations are The History of
Astronomy, Lectures on Jurisprudence, The Theory of Moral Sentiments, and Smith's
correspondence with David Hume. Before each of Smith's writings Robert Heilbroner
presents a clear and lively discussion that will interest the scholar as much as
it will clarify the work for the non-specialist. Adam Smith emerges from this
collection of his writings, as he does from his portrait in Professor Heilbroner's
well-known book, as the first economist to deserve the title of "worldly
philosopher."
Capitalism Anwar Shaikh 2016-01-15 Orthodox economics operates within a
hypothesized world of perfect competition in which perfect consumers and firms act
to bring about supposedly optimal outcomes. The discrepancies between this model
and the reality it claims to address are then attributed to particular
imperfections in reality itself. Most heterodox economists seize on this fact and
insist that the world is characterized by imperfect competition. But this only
ties them to the notion of perfect competition, which remains as their point of
departure and base of comparison. There is no imperfection without perfection. In
Capitalism, Anwar Shaikh takes a different approach. He demonstrates that most of
the central propositions of economic analysis can be derived without any reference
to standard devices such as hyperrationality, optimization, perfect competition,
perfect information, representative agents, or so-called rational expectations.
This perspective allows him to look afresh at virtually all the elements of
economic analysis: the laws of demand and supply, the determination of wage and
profit rates, technological change, relative prices, interest rates, bond and
equity prices, exchange rates, terms and balance of trade, growth, unemployment,
inflation, and long booms culminating in recurrent general crises. In every case,
Shaikh's innovative theory is applied to modern empirical patterns and contrasted
with neoclassical, Keynesian, and Post-Keynesian approaches to the same issues.
Shaikh's object of analysis is the economics of capitalism, and he explores the
subject in this expansive light. This is how the classical economists, as well as
Keynes and Kalecki, approached the issue. Anyone interested in capitalism and
economics in general can gain a wealth of knowledge from this ground-breaking
text.
Marxism: For and Against Robert L. Heilbroner 1980-12-17 Heilbroner sets forth the
central elements of Marxist thought, arguing that Marxism not only offers profound
insights but also contains limitations that must be recognized by those who have
adopted its point of view
Africa Assistant Professor Morten Jerven 2015-06-11 ‘A valuable corrective to the
fraying narrative of [African] failure.’ Foreign Affairs Not so long ago, Africa
was being described as the hopeless continent. Recently, though, talk has turned
to Africa rising, with enthusiastic voices exclaiming the potential for economic
growth across many of its countries. What, then, is the truth behind Africa’s
growth, or lack of it? In this provocative book, Morten Jerven fundamentally
reframes the debate, challenging mainstream accounts of African economic history.
Whilst for the past two decades experts have focused on explaining why there has
been a ‘chronic failure of growth’ in Africa, Jerven shows that most African
economies have been growing at a rapid pace since the mid nineties. In addition,
African economies grew rapidly in the fifties, the sixties, and even into the
seventies. Thus, African states were dismissed as incapable of development based
largely on observations made during the 1980s and early 1990s. The result has been
misguided analysis, and few practical lessons learned. This is an essential
account of the real impact economic growth has had on Africa, and what it means
for the continent’s future.
Economics of Good and Evil Tomas Sedlacek 2011-07-01 Tomas Sedlacek has shaken the
study of economics as few ever have. Named one of the "Young Guns" and one of the
"five hot minds in economics" by the Yale Economic Review, he serves on the
National Economic Council in Prague, where his provocative writing has achieved
bestseller status. How has he done it? By arguing a simple, almost heretical
proposition: economics is ultimately about good and evil. In The Economics of Good
and Evil, Sedlacek radically rethinks his field, challenging our assumptions about
the world. Economics is touted as a science, a value-free mathematical inquiry, he
writes, but it's actually a cultural phenomenon, a product of our civilization. It
began within philosophy--Adam Smith himself not only wrote The Wealth of Nations,
but also The Theory of Moral Sentiments--and economics, as Sedlacek shows, is
woven out of history, myth, religion, and ethics. "Even the most sophisticated
mathematical model," Sedlacek writes, "is, de facto, a story, a parable, our
effort to (rationally) grasp the world around us." Economics not only describes
economics-explained-robert-l-heilbroner
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achievements of such influential figures as John Maynard Keyes, Paul Samuelson,
and Amartya Sen.
The Academic Scribblers William Breit 1982
Economics Explained Robert L. Heilbroner 1982 Explains the nature of economic
forces and defines economic terms.
Economics Explained Robert L. Heilbroner 1987-08-01 A history of economic concepts
with emphasis on those of Adam Smith, Marx, and Keynes.
Economics Evolving Agnar Sandmo 2011-01-17 This book describes the history of
economic thought, focusing on the development of economic theory from Adam Smith's
'Wealth of Nations' to the late twentieth century. The text concentrates on the
most important figures in the history of the economics. The book examines how
important economists have reflected on the sometimes conflicting goals of
efficient resource use and socially acceptable income distribution.--[book cover].
Behind the Veil of Economics: Essays in the Worldly Philosophy Robert L.
Heilbroner 1989-06-17 "[These essays] are rich in argument, in clear and
provocative presentation of complicated issues, and are often delightfully
quotable. Behind the Veil of Economics makes instructive, disturbing, and lively
reading." —Elizabeth Wolgast, New York Times Book Review What lies behind the veil
of economics? Power and ideology, answers Robert Heilbroner—the power of our
economic involvement in society to shape the ways we think about it; the visions
and values that add unsuspected ideological color to our economic beliefs about
it. Most important, Heilbroner shows why economics has become the reigning form of
social inquiry and how we might penetrate its mystique.
Outsourcing Economics William Milberg 2013-04-29 Outsourcing Economics has a
double meaning. First, it is a book about the economics of outsourcing. Second, it
examines the way that economists have understood globalization as a pure market
phenomenon, and as a result have 'outsourced' the explanation of world economic
forces to other disciplines. Markets are embedded in a set of institutions labor, government, corporate, civil society, and household - that mold the power
asymmetries that influence the distribution of the gains from globalization. In
this book, William Milberg and Deborah Winkler propose an institutional theory of
trade and development starting with the growth of global value chains international networks of production that have restructured the global economy and
its governance over the past twenty-five years. They find that offshoring leads to
greater economic insecurity in industrialized countries that lack institutions
supporting workers. They also find that offshoring allows firms to reduce domestic
investment and focus on finance and short-run stock movements.
The Armchair Economist Steven E. Landsburg 2012-05-10 Air bags cause accidents,
because well-protected drivers take more risks. This well-documented truth comes
as a surprise to most people, but not to economists, who have learned to take
seriously the proposition that people respond to incentives. In The Armchair
Economist, Steven E. Landsburg shows how the laws of economics reveal themselves
in everyday experience and illuminate the entire range of human behavior. Why does
popcorn cost so much at the cinema? The 'obvious' answer is that the owner has a
monopoly, but if that were the whole story, there would also be a monopoly price
to use the toilet. When a sudden frost destroys much of the Florida orange crop
and prices skyrocket, journalists point to the 'obvious' exercise of monopoly
power. Economists see just the opposite: If growers had monopoly power, they'd
have raised prices before the frost. Why don't concert promoters raise ticket
prices even when they are sure they will sell out months in advance? Why are some
goods sold at auction and others at pre-announced prices? Why do boxes at the
football sell out before the standard seats do? Why are bank buildings fancier
than supermarkets? Why do corporations confer huge pensions on failed executives?
Why don't firms require workers to buy their jobs? Landsburg explains why the
obvious answers are wrong, reveals better answers, and illuminates the fundamental
laws of human behavior along the way. This is a book of surprises: a guided tour
of the familiar, filtered through a decidedly unfamiliar lens. This is economics
for the sheer intellectual joy of it.
Adam Smith in His Time and Ours Jerry Z. Muller 1995-07-23 Counter to the popular
impression that Adam Smith was a champion of selfishness and greed, Jerry Muller
shows that the Inquiry into the Nature and Causes of the Wealth of Nations
maintained that markets served to promote the well-being of the populace and that
government must intervene to counteract the negative effects of the pursuit of
self-interest. Smith's analysis went beyond economics to embrace a larger
"civilizing project" designed to create a more decent society.
Microcosm George Gilder 1990-07-15 From Simon & Schuster, Microcosm is the
provocative national bestseller by the author of Wealth and Poverty. George
Gilder's Microcosm is the crystal ball of the next technological era. Leading
scientists, engineers, and entrepreneurs provide vivid accounts of the latest
inventions, revealing how the new international balance of power really lies in
information technology.
21st Century Capitalism Robert L. Heilbroner 1994-08-17 Reflecting on the end of
communism, the author of the best-selling The Worldly Philosophers examines the
many faces of capitalism, looking for the aspects of a market economy that will be
most capable of succeeding against today's toughest dilemmas.
The Economic Approach to Public Policy Ryan Amacher 2019-06-30 Can traditional
economic theory help to solve today's vexing social problems? This unique
collection of thirty-six papers strongly suggests that it can. The economic
approach is applied imaginatively by the authors to a wide range of contemporary
issues, such as crime, higher education, the environment, revenue sharing, equity,
justice, and the distribution of income. The articles also deal with governmental
behavior and the role of the economist as governmental adviser. Shaped during the
preparation and teaching of college classes, the book is well suited for courses
in principles of economics, microeconomics, price theory, and public policy
development and analysis. It should also prove a useful reference work for policy
makers.
The Triumph of Capitalism Robert Degen 2017-07-28 Today there is widespread
recognition that capitalism is the socioeconomic system of choice. This volume,
perhaps the best single-volume assessment of this economic model and how it
emerged, contributes to the understanding of the historic role of capitalism.
After reviewing the gestation of the system, it explains the emergence of fullblown capitalism in the eighteenth century, taking it into the nineteenth and its
link to the industrial revolution. The primary focus, however, is on the twentieth
century, in which capitalism faced and met challenges due to world wars and
depression with the aid of interventionist policies, notably Keynesian economics
and the welfare state. But the failure of the postwar policy consensus to cope
with the twin problems of inflation and slow economic growth led to a resurgence
of greater reliance on unalloyed capitalism. Capitalist values so permeate modern
culture in America that to question them seems like heresy. In 1989, the economist
Robert L. Heilbroner, who had been a perceptive student of capitalism and
socialism for decades, proclaimed "The Triumph of Capitalism," arguing that the
contest of economic systems was over and the victory of capitalism was
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unambiguous. Fifteen years later, C. Fred Bergsten, Director of the Institute for
International Economics, reinforced this view: "The U.S. model of capitalism and
globalization dominates thinking around the world." Writer Russell Baker, dismayed
by perceived degrading effects of market-obsessed management on journalism,
observed that "belief in the virtue of maximized profits has acquired something
like sanctity in American life." An appreciation of economic and social history,
and the accompanying clash of ideas, is helpful in providing a context in which
ongoing challenges may be evaluated. It is important to know that what is
understood to be capitalism has changed significantly over time. The purpose of
this book is to provide such context. Written by an economist, but accessible to a
general public, this book is a wide-ranging assessment of today's dominant
economic system and its historical development.
Teachings from the Worldly Philosophy Robert L. Heilbroner 1997-04-17 Selections
from great writings on economics, annotated and introduced by a distinguished
economist and teacher. Author of The Worldly Philosophers, a 3-million-copy
seller, Robert Heilbroner offers here a compendium of readings from the "worldly
philosophers" themselves. The selections range from the earliest economic thought
to such towering volumes as Adam Smith's The Wealth of Nations, Thomas Malthus's
Essay on the Principle of Population, David Ricardo's Principles of Political
Economy, and John Maynard Keynes's The General Theory of Employment, Interest, and
Money. Acting as "a docent, not merely an editor," he takes the reader through the
core arguments with "brilliantly clear commentary" (New York Times Book Review).
The Classical School Callum Williams 2020-05-19 A fascinating chronicle of the
lives of twenty economists who played major roles in the evolution of global
economic thought. What was Adam Smith really talking about when he mentioned the
"invisible hand"? Did Karl Marx really predict the end of capitalism? Did Thomas
Malthus (from whose name the word "Malthusian" derives) really believe that
famines were desirable? In The Classical School, Callum Williams debunks popular
myths about these great economists, and explains the significance of their ideas
in an engaging way. After reading this book, you will know much more about the
very famous (Smith, Ricardo, Mill) and the not-quite-so-famous (Bernard de
Mandeville, Friedrich Engels, Jean-Baptiste Say). The book offers an assessment of
what they wrote, the impact it had, and the worthiness of their ideas. It's far
from the final word on any of these people, but a useful way of understanding what
they were all about, at a time when understanding these economic giants is perhaps
more important than ever.
Including a Symposium on Robert Heilbroner at 100 Luca Fiorito 2019-10-15 This
volume features a symposium celebrating the centenary of the influential economist
and historian of economic thought Robert Heilbroner. The volume also features
original general-research contributions, as well as a new discovery of material
from the archives of Richard A. Musgrave.
Adam's Fallacy Duncan K. Foley 2009-06-30 This book could be called "The
Intelligent Person's Guide to Economics." The title expresses Duncan Foley's
belief that economics at its most abstract and interesting level is a speculative
philosophical discourse, not a deductive or inductive science. Adam's fallacy is
the attempt to separate the economic sphere of life, in which the pursuit of selfinterest is led by the invisible hand of the market to a socially beneficial
outcome, from the rest of social life, in which the pursuit of self-interest is
morally problematic and has to be weighed against other ends.
The Making of Economic Society Robert L. Heilbroner 1972
Postindustrial Possibilities Fred L. Block 1990-05-01 While it is often
acknowledged that we live in a "postindustrial" age, our economic concepts have
lagged far behind our postmodern sensibility. In this incisive new work, the wellknown sociologist, Fred Block, sheds obsolete and shopworn economic analysis by
presenting a bold, sweeping reconceptualization of the economy. Postindustrial
Possibilities provides a fresh understanding of the dynamics of postindustrial
change while offering a roadmap for future economic thinking. Block takes as his
point of departure the tired concepts of neo-classical economics which, while
still dominant, fall short as tools for comprehending contemporary economic
forces. In Block's mind, the failure to revise the concepts of industrial
economics means that the reality of today's economy is increasingly understood as
"through a glass darkly." Intent on reinvigorating thinking in this area, Block
masterfully critiques the central categories of neo-classical economics, such as
the market, labor, and capital. Block argues that the neo-classical tradition has
obscured the fact that capitalist prosperity has been built not on "free markets"
but rather on systematic constraints on market freedom. He further suggests that
measurements of capital have become increasingly problematic and that the concept
obscures the critical sources of productivity within organizations. In his farreaching analysis of the Gross National Product, Block shows that there is a
growing divergence between the factors that determine people's well-being and
trends in measured GNP. Postindustrial Possibilities sets forth a new intellectual
paradigm that might be called "Qualitative Growth." One of its primary foci is a
shift toward improved product quality and greater priority for various noncommodity satisfactions such as leisure, interesting work, economic security and a
safe and clean environment. It also promotes a recognition that greater economic
efficiency rests not on infusions of capital but on cooperative labor relations
and on institutional reform. Wide-ranging, intellectually vibrant and lucid,
Postindustrial Possibilities will engender controversy and debate. It is an
enormous contribution that social scientists and policymakers will need to come to
terms with.
The Nature and Logic of Capitalism Robert L. Heilbroner 1986-09-17 In an inquiry
that encompasses a probe of the human psyche, an analysis of the organization of
primitive society, and an examination of the sources of profit and the
accumulation of wealth, the noted economist explores the nature and dynamics of
capitalism
The Crisis of Vision in Modern Economic Thought Robert L. Heilbroner 1996-01-26 A
deep and widespread crisis affects modern economic theory, a crisis that derives
from the absence of a "vision"--a set of widely shared political and social
preconceptions--on which all economics ultimately depends. This absence, in turn,
reflects the collapse of the Keynesian view that provided such a foundation from
1940 through the early 1970s, comparable to earlier visions provided by Smith,
Ricardo, Mill, and Marshall. The "unraveling" of Keynesianism has been followed by
a division into discordant and ineffective camps whose common denominator seems to
be their shared analytical refinement and lack of practical applicability. This
provocative analysis attempts both to describe this state of affairs, and to
suggest the direction in which economic thinking must move if it is to regain the
relevance and remedial power it now pointedly lacks.
Peddling Prosperity Paul R. Krugman 1995 The author of The Age of Diminished
Expectations looks at the evolution of economic ideas in America, discussing the
work of Milton Friedman, Reaganomics, and academic economists from the Left.
12,000 first printing.
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